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Concerned Persons for Adoption (CPFA) will hold its free ADOPTION BOOK GROUP meeting on THURSDAY, October 22, from 7:30 – 9:00 pm at Panera Bread, 187 Columbia Turnpike, Florham Park, New Jersey 07932, Phone: (973) 660-1801.   For directions: http://www.menuism.com/restaurants/panera-bread-florham-park-86743
Please join us for a lively and thought-provoking discussion on the book “The Open Adoption: A Birth Father's Journey” by Darrick C. Rizzo. The following description of the book comes from the author’s website http://www.theopenadoption.com/ 
“A captivating true story of one young man's destiny to remain a part of his son's life through open adoption. Painstakingly deciding to give up their baby boy, an unwed couple faces heart wrenching obstacles. When the option of open adoption is presented to them it morally feels right. Promises and plans are made from both parties, but what happens when one party breaks the sacred promises? Through the grace of God and one fateful date, a reconnection is made after years of disconnect. This heartwarming true story of faith and forgiveness is a true testament of human kind.”
Reading the book is encouraged, but not required. If you have questions about the adoption book group, please email Kathleen at kswalz@verizon.net. CPFA offers a great opportunity to network with other adoptive parents. CPFA is not an adoption agency, but a volunteer organization working to support those who wish to adopt, and provide educational and networking resources to those who have adopted.  Membership is encouraged and is open to anyone concerned with adoption. www.cpfanj.org
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